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MHHS STORM UPDATES -- PUBLIC HEALTH & HOSPITAL SERVICES 
 

The Ministry of Health and Human Services (MHHS) would like to inform the public of the 

following updates on Public Health and Hospital services:  

 All community health centers/dispensaries including the Outpatient 

Department (OPD) remain closed until further notice. Updates will be 

provided as more information about the storm becomes available (in the 

next 24 hours). 

 

 Visiting hours at Belau National Hospital have been suspended. As of 5pm, 

there will be no movement in and out of the Hospital. Hospital workers, 

patients, attendants and all persons are to remain inside the Hospital by 5pm 

today. 

 

 The Emergency Room will remain open for emergencies.  

(Unfortunately, the ER is unable to dispense medication refills at this time.) 

 

MHHS thanks the community for its support and understanding as we wait for the storm to 

pass. We will update everyone as soon as new information is available.   

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact MHHS EOC at 488-0675.  
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